
  

 
o Are you a medical student enrolled at the UAM, UIB or UPF? 
o Do you have a VERY good academic record? 
o Are you proficient in English? 
o Do you want/can you travel to Moscow (Russia) from April 1st to 3rd, 2019? 
 
Should you answer “YES” to all four questions, come and join us in Moscow this spring!. 
 
From April 1st to 3rd 2019, the Second The Doctor as a Humanist symposium will be held 
at Sechenov University in Moscow. The advanced scientific program is available at 
https://dash2019.confreg.org. Graduate and undergraduate students will discuss with 
scholars from varied backgrounds and from prestigious international universities the 
following: “How can the Humanities transform 21st Century Medicine?“, and on: “How can 
we integrate the Humanities into Medical education and practice?”  
 
Poetry, music, cinema, sports, … as a tool for Medical education. Help us to discuss and 
debate the HOW. Help us to put the “heart and soul back into Medicine”.  
 
Thanks to a generous contribution from the Dr. Antoni Esteve Foundation there are 
three (3) travel bursaries available for medical students currently enrolled at the UAM, 
UIB or UPF, which include the travel, accomodation and registration expenses. 
 
Should you be interested, apply by email only with a message in English language with 
the header “Application to a DASH travel bursary”, including the following documents:  
 
• A cover letter, 
• Your track record,  
• and A 250-word essay on “How I will use the Arts when I am Medical Doctor?”  
 
Applicants are welcome until Friday February 22nd, 2019.  
 
Applications ONLY by email to Prof. Joan B Soriano at jbsoriano2@gmail.com, copying 
in Jonathan McFarland at mcfarland.jonathan@gmail.com 


